
 

KPS is excited to offer the final instalment of our  

Parents Reaching Out Grant 

 

RespectED: Violence Prevention 

May 27, 2014 at 6:30pm 

 

Through this free work shop, Brian Smockum will teach us some of 
the tools needed to: 

 
- Identify the bully & the bullied and where to find help 

- What you need to know about cyber bullying 
- The importance of healthy relationships 

- Building family teamwork 
- Creating a positive learning environment 

 
Come and ask your own questions. Find current and relevant 

information for families with children from grade 1- 8. 
 

Brian Smockum served as School Administrator with the YRDSB for 17 years and has been 
teaching and empowering families and youth with RespectED training and violence 

prevention for over 6 years.  
 

To find more information on this program, visit www.redcross.ca 

 

This workshop is free of charge. 

 Light refreshments will be served and childminding will be provided 


